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January 22, 2007

Dear Educator:

The Arkansas Department of Education will host an Education Forum on Thursday February 15th and Friday February 16th, 2007 to address the critical need for teachers and the economic impact of education in the Arkansas Delta. 
Organized events will be held on the campus of the Mid-South Community College in West Memphis.   

District Recruitment Model Workshop

Thursday, February 15

1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

The training will provide Recruiters from High Priority school districts with resources and instruction on best practices and policies in recruiting highly qualified teachers for their schools. 

Education Partners Reception

Thursday, February 15

5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

This event will provide the opportunity for local educators and school district leadership to meet with business, civic and community members to engage them as partners in education. The topic will center on the education crisis in Arkansas’ Delta.  The economic impact and how the business community can assist in meeting the needs of local school districts and schools of education will be discussed.

Education Career Fair

Friday, February 16

10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

This event is designed to assist Arkansas’ High Priority school districts in the recruitment of licensed teachers and administrators for hard-to-fill vacancies, and to provide information to persons interested in careers in education in the Arkansas Delta. 


These three events are designed to support your efforts in building a strong, committed and highly effective teaching staff throughout your district. Included you will find flyers that can be duplicated and shared with community members. I also ask that you will invite your local civic, business and religious groups to attend the Education Partners Reception and your district and community members to attend the Career Fair. I hope you will not only attend the Forum, but will take this opportunity to educate and engage your community about the critical need for quality educators in Eastern Arkansas. 

Attached is a registration form. Please fill it out and mail or fax it to:


Teacher Recruitment and Retention


Arkansas Department of Education 
501 Woodlane, Suite 220-C 
Little Rock, AR 72201 

FAX: 
501.682.5118

Please contact my office if you have questions or need additional information. I hope to see you February 15th and 16th at the Arkansas Education Forum in West Memphis.

Christina Villareal, Program Advisor

Teacher Recruitment & Retention

501.682.5535
christina.villareal@arkansas.gov

www.TeachArkansas.org

Education...The one profession that makes all others possible.

